
 
 
 
 

NOTICE 

        It is to inform that written test for the post of 
Junior Assistant in ANIIDCO LTD scheduled to be 
held on 27.2.2011, has been postponed to 
13.3.2011(Sunday), due to administrative reasons. 
 
        The list of eligible candidates will be 
displayed on notice board at Vikas Bhawan and 
hosted on website www.and.nic.in on 15.2.2011. 
All eligible candidates may obtain their admit card 
from Assistant Manager(IT/Admn), Vikas Bhawan, 
Port Blair during working hours on 10th and 11th 
March,2011 and no individual call letters will be 
sent. The hall tickets will indicate venue of the 
written test which is likely to be held at 
JNRM/Tagore Govt. College of 
Education/GDMS/SSS Boys, Port Blair and the date 
and time of examination shall be 10 AM to 12 Noon 
on 13.3.2011. 

General Manger,ANIIDCO 
1-716/ANIIDCO2009/Vol-III 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


